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News to Know!  

Get Ready for a Spook-tacular Week!  – Wear your costume to your class any day during October 25 – October 30. Nothing too 

scary, please- we have little dancers too! Teachers will have some special events during this week.  

Recital Fees Due by October 31! Each student is invited to participate in Dance Central’s annual recital. Admission to the recital is free. 

To offset the cost of renting the theatre and the required personnel, a recital fee is due per student participating in the show.  Our 

teachers and staff have already started working and planning our amazing recital; therefore, the recital fee is not refundable. The fee 

is $80 on or before October 31, 2021 and $90.00 after this date. All recital fees are due by Saturday, November 13th. If you signed up 

for recurring payment, your credit card will be charged the $80.00 recital fee on October 30.   

 

Safety Procedures:  We value open and transparent communication with our dance families. Therefore, we will send out emails if 

we are aware of a positive COVID case at the studio. Furthermore, emails will be sent out to the individual classes the student 

participated in.   Please email Danielle at dancecentral@sbcglobal.net if your dancer is in quarantine and you would like him/her to 

Zoom their classes. While our lobby is currently open, please limit the amount of adults watching to 1 adult per child.  We know how 

exciting it is to see your dancer do what they love, but we want to help keep all our dancers as safe as we can. 

 

Dance Central is going paperless!  Have you logged into your account to review and sign our policies and update your personal 

information?  Please make sure to double check your dancer’s grade, birthdate, and school! From your personal account you may 

also make a payment and review your statement. If you received this newsletter electronically you already have an account. Please 

do not create a 2nd account. Click here to log into your account!  

 

Watch Your Email- Statements are currently being emailed to the email address we have on file. October tuition is now posted and 

is due by October 1.  If you signed up for recurring bill payment, your credit card on file will automatically be charged on October 1.  

If monthly tuition is not paid by the 15th of the month, a late fee of $10.00 will be charged to your account. 

 

Interested in the recurring payment option? f you would like to authorize us to do recurring payment for your fees, please log into 

your Akada account, go to your credit card information, and click “yes to recurring.” A credit card will need to be entered into our 

system. Once you enroll in this option, your ENTIRE balance will automatically be charged to the credit card on file the first of every 

month. If the first falls on a Sunday or a holiday your credit card will be charged on the next business day.  If you were enrolled in 

the recurring billing program for the 2020-2021 dance season, you do not need to re-enroll. 

 

Sign Up for Industry Xperience! Register Here! Does your dancer want to gain some additional dance experience from leaders in the 

industry? Join us at the studio as we host Industry Xperience, with nationally award-winning instructors.  Learn more about the 

convention here.  

  

Office Hours 

Monday - Thursday  

4:00 pm – 8:30 pm 

Friday 

6:00-7:30pm 

 

Saturday 

9:00am- 12:00pm 
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